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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Christine Richards <christine@blackbeltbizsolutions.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 4:13 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
I have not taken a pay check since January. As a small business owner, this program will put more owners like myself out 
of business. No wonder we are seeing more chains in the food industry. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Richards 
5 Offenbach Pl 
Lake Oswego, OR 97035 
christine@blackbeltbizsolutions.com 
 


